From: Leider, Mary (SAQ)

To: jscharber@cityoftenino.org

Bcc: Carrell, Lisa (SAQ); Gillis, Jeana (SAQ)
Subject: SAO Response to PRR #7574 - City of Tenino
Date: Monday, January 6, 2025 9:54:00 AM
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Dear Ms. Scharber,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received your public records request
sent in via our website, as follows:

All open hotlines RE City of Tenino

In response, we are unable to provide open hotlines until the investigations are
completed. We estimate the four open Hotlines we have for City of Tenino at this time
to be completed and available by January 30, 2024. If we are unable to meet that
date, we will contact you and let you know when to expect the work will be completed.

Sincerely,

Mary Leider, CPRO

Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)

Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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